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We have considered the likely impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and government 
guidance, and can confirm that there will be no changes to the Tripos programme in 
2020-21 based on current guidance. 
 
As the University has already advised, teaching will be delivered by a blend of in-
person and online teaching, and we will confirm the details for Philosophy as soon as 
we are able.  
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